
 
 

People living with disabilities have the influence to shape the Vocational 
Rehabilitation services they receive.  All are welcome. 

 
 
 

Hampton Inn & Suites 
4301 Martin Way E 
Olympia, WA 98516 

 
 
 

Thursday, January 23rd  9:00am – 3:00pm 
 

and 
 

Friday, January 24th   9:00am – 3:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 

The Washington State Rehabilitation Council is proud to serve DVR customers and we continue 
to pursue the reforms and improvements they deserve.  Our goal is to make sure their voice is 
heard. We provide the customer’s perspective to help the Division of Vocational Rehabilitation 

(DVR) deliver effective, equitable, and timely services to increase the number of people with 
disabilities who become employed.  

 
 
 

To request reasonable accommodation, an ASL interpreter, a spoken language interpreter, or to 
provide an written comment please contact the WSRC office by emailing wsrc@dshs.wa.gov or 

calling 866-252-2939 no later than Thursday, January 9th, 2020. 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
Washington State Rehabilitation Council 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
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